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Komori Corporation Announces Receipt of Overseas Order  

for Currency Printing Equipment  
 
Komori Corporation (“Komori” or “the Company”) announced the receipt of an order 
from UK-based DE LA RUE INTERNATIONAL LIMITED for a currency printing 
equipment. Details are as follows. 
 
1. Overview 

Komori Corporation Japan is pleased to announce that De La Rue International 
Limited, one of the largest security printers in the world and following the recent 
contract award to print the Bank of England notes, has ordered two full lines of 
banknote printing equipment to be installed in the Bank of England’s Debden 
printing facility.  This order follows the great success of the previous installation at 
De La Rue’s Gateshead facility, where Komori supplied a full line of banknote 
printing equipment. 
 
Komori will harness this opportunity to establish a brand of ‘quality and trust’ and 
build on its position as the competitive security press supplier in the worldwide 
security printing industry. The order comes again on the back of a technical 
agreement between the two companies which will see Komori work closely with De 
La Rue for fundamental improvements in quality, productivity and cost reduction 
and for the development of future innovative security printing technology. 
 
Komori Corporation are delighted to be associated with such a well-respected 
company in this industry and are very much looking forward to developing the 
excellent partnership in the coming years. 
 

2. Impact on Business Performance 
The Company’s financial results for the current fiscal year ending March 31, 2015 
are unaffected as the revenue from this order will be recorded in the subsequent 
fiscal year. 



 
Reference 1 
UK-based DE LA RUE INTERNATIONAL LIMITED, the world’s largest private 
securities printing firm listed on the London Stock Exchange, engages in designing 
and printing banknotes for over 150 countries. Boasting high-security printing and 
papermaking technologies that make counterfeiting extremely difficult, DE LA RUE 
INTERNATIONAL LIMITED also prints passports, driver’s licenses, revenue 
stamps and various types of securities.  


